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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four years, continuing its program to
deliver 160 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This builds on the more than $9.1 billion
invested in projects delivered since 2017, a program of $17.7 billion in public education infrastructure.

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across NSW.
The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports growth in
the local economy.

Progress summary

The State Significant Development (SSD) application has been approved by the NSW Department of Planning and
Environment (DPE) and the detailed design is complete. Details regarding the determination are available on the NSW
Government Planning Portal at: https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/new-high-school-
bungendore. You can also find the project’s conditions of consent at this webpage. The contractor will soon mobilise to
start works on the new high school. We will notify the community ahead of works starting.

Join us at an upcoming information session in our Mobile Info Hub

Members of the project team will be available at two community information sessions to discuss the next steps of the
project as it moves into the construction phase.

Two information sessions will be held in our Mobile Info Hub, which will be located at the entrance of Bungendore Public
School on Gibraltar Street.

Wednesday 22 February 2023: 2.30pm to 7.00pm
Wednesday 1 March 2023: 2.30pm to 7.00pm

This is a drop-in style information session so you can visit at any point during the above times when convenient to you and
speak to individuals from the project team. Registration is not required.

School Infrastructure NSW

J\
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au “\\“};
_ NSW

Phone: 1300 482 651

www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
GOVERNMENT



mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/new-high-school-bungendore
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/new-high-school-bungendore

NSW Department of Education - School Infrastructure

We look forward to seeing you there. If you are not able to make the sessions, the information will be available on the
project webpage.

We thank the community for its patience and feedback throughout the planning process for both the permanent high
school site and the temporary high school site (located in the Bungendore Public School grounds).

Sign up to receive updates emailed directly to you
You can receive project updates, works notifications and other communications about Bungendore High School by
completing the contact form on the project webpage at: www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/n/new-high-

school-in-bungendore.html#community-info-tab

Or scan the QR code to visit the project webpage:
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